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Meeting Minutes for 9/3/14 meeting
- The Council elected chair (Abby O’Connor, science) and vice chair (Chris Wagner, engineering)
- 115 members in the entering class of honors students, smaller class size than previous classes due to smaller number of merit-based scholarships
- Calc A honors was not run do to insufficient class population
- Middleton discussed plans and changes for honors admission for next entering class and committee was in favor of the direction of admissions 
- Council members volunteered to help with review of honors admits for next class if necessary
- Hutton emailed all honors faculty to get copies of course syllabi for review by council to being assessment of the program
- Discussed assessment of honors courses and the future focus groups, this is an action item for discussion at the next meeting
- Council members should think of ideas for a second essay prompt for honors admissions essay
